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Dear Senate Committee,  

 

I deeply oppose SB 916, Oregon Unemployment Benefits are designed to help 

Oregonians who have lost their job due to no act of their own.  

This senate Bill 916 would set up an atmosphere that would increase the amount of 

Strikes and cause severe hardship to the oregon people.  

 

This bill is a wasteful use of important money. Our representatives need to seriously 

look at these bills as if it was their money they were spending  

not just free money. Please start thinking how to assist our low and middle class 

citizens. 

 

Stop this wasteful spending on foolish bills. Passing of bills such of this will only 

benefit the greater idaho movement and have more business and people move 

out of the state.  Put our money to better use. 

 

Barbara Brown 

Cloverdale. OR  

Barbie924@netzero.net  

   


